
 

 

March 5, 2014 

Dear Parents of the Class of 2015, 

We have had a great first half of our junior year!  Our primary focus this spring is the  Prom 

which is coming upon us quickly.  The date set for this event is Friday, May 2nd.  We have 

chosen “Moonlight in the Mediterranean” as our theme. We will begin our evening at the 

school with the Grand March and pictures from 6:30-7:30 p.m. followed by a fabulous dinner 

at Westbrook Country Club.  The dinner will be served from 7:45-9:15 p.m. and will include 

Chicken Milanese (parmesan crusted and sautéed with roasted garlic tomato butter sauce), 

tossed salad, chive whipped potatoes, green beans with almond slivers as well as rolls.  

We are excited to have booked the new Ashland University Recreation Center from 10:00 

p.m. to 12:30 a.m. for our after party!  The recreation center includes a gym, climbing wall, 

“dive-in” movie in the pool, golf simulator, game room, racquetball courts, tennis, corn hole, 

door prizes, desserts, and the list goes on.  (See the brochure that we have included.)  

We need your help to make this evening a success!  We would like to ask for donations to 

help us better manage the expense of the recreation center so that we can save our money 

for the senior class trip and to help keep the ticket prices affordable.  Please consider 

donating $25, $50, or $100. This is a wonderful opportunity for the classes of 2014 & 2015 to 

be together for a memorable evening.  With so many activity options, everyone is sure to 

have a great time.  Please send or give donations to Barb Long in the Central Office marked 

“Junior Class after-prom” by Friday, March 21st.  (Note:  This date has been changed since the 

letter that was mailed home.) 

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday, May 1st from 3-10 p.m. at the school to decorate 

the stage for the Grand March!   

Thank you for your support. 

Ryan Smith & Rachel Pfeiffer, Class President & Treasurer 

Glen Peyton & Karen Draper, Class Advisors 

  


